
 

17/01/2020 

Bretons Model Flying Club 

Club Notice.  

FPV flying at Bretons MFC. 

As FPV is recognised as legitimate aspect of model flying your committee have agreed to lift the 

current ban on FPV flying for a trial period of one year starting from 1st January 2020. 

Each instance of FPV must be conducted in accordance with the current BMFA guidelines. Which can 

be found here 

https://bmfa.org/DesktopModules/Bring2mind/DMX/Download.aspx?Command=Core_Download&

EntryId=2787&language=en-GB&PortalId=0&TabId=221 with pages 61-63 containing the relevant 

information. 

Please ensure you are familiar with the guidelines as failure to comply will result in disciplinary 

action. 

In addition the following rules also apply for flying at the Bretons MFC flying site. 

1.  Regardless of the aircrafts AUW, all flights must be conducted with a spotter to assist the FPV 

pilot. 

2. The spotter and the FPV pilot must both be in possession of a minimum of a fixed wing A Cert or 

equivalent and the spotter must be able to take control of the aircraft should the FPV pilot get into 

any difficulty. 

3. All other Bretons MFC flying site rules apply as usual. 


